
I was a summer reader. I read 
the following 8 books during my 
summer vacation...
1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

I have read all of the books I listed above:

STATE REP. TONY McCOMBIE’S

(Student, PRINT your full name here CLEARLY)

(Print your phone number here)

(Parent/family e-mail)

(Parent or guardian sign your name here)

(Print your address here)                              (Town & Zip code)

(Name of school attended)

(Print your relationship to participant here)

Dear Bookworms, 

Rep. McCombie’s summer reading club 
encourages students to go places with reading! 
Reading Buzz is an easy and fun way to 
participate in the interesting and adventurous 
world of books. 

1. 	 Students that will be in elementary school are 
challenged to read eight books over the course 
of the summer. Books over 200 pages may 
count as two books. 

2. 	Even if a student is already participating in a reading program, they 
may ‘double dip’ and use those books for Rep. McCombie’s program. 

3. 	Once a student has completed the reading, fill out the form, have a 
parent or guardian sign off the books were read, and return it to Rep. 
McCombie, 301 First Avenue, Rock Falls, IL 61071 or complete form 
online at repmccombie.com by August 13th. 

4. 	Once Rep. McCombie’s office collects all of the forms, kids who 
successfully completed the readings will be given a certificate of 
achievement and a special treat. Rep. McCombie will also provide 
information about state and local education programs. 

Reading is great for school, enjoyment, and a lifetime of learning. 
Every book is a new adventure taking you places you’ve never been 
before! Have fun over the summer and get “buzzy” reading! 

Contact Rep. McCombie at (815) 632-7384 or 			 
mccombie@ilhousegop.org if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Find a list of 71st District Libraries at repmccombie.com/local-libraries


